August 2021 - Greetings from TCV Suja!

As of now, though the COVID cases are still high in the country, the pandemic seems to
be subsiding a bit. Many states also eased their border restriction and outside activities,
but the opening of school is yet to be announced.

Though the government announced the opening of senior classes a week before, it
eventually led to the closure again as it led to more positive cases reported from the
school.

As ours is a residential school, it is safe inside our campus. We have distanced our
students from outside and so could continue with regular classes for the last four
months.

You must be well aware that the current available resources are not sufficient enough to
hold online classes for all the kids ranging from Pre-primary to higher classes.
Moreover, it's not as effective as it is with normal classes.

Last year, we went with online classes for all students as the school was closed.

Since we have a large number of students and students with varied learning aptitude, it
was very difficult for student and teacher to connect with each other.

This year, teachers have a great challenge ahead to make up for all the time lost.

We are very happy that this year despite all the challenges, teachers and students are
working hard and following all the Covid guidelines.

We are happy to say that we just concluded our first semester.
Till then take care, stay safe and have a great day ahead.

Regards and Wishes
Tenpal

TRAS update, currently we are sponsoring 24 students (14 female and 10 male).



